
 

 

 
7

th
 June 2018 Road Closure No:  RC0116 

 
 
Fulton Hogan (on behalf of Kiwi Rail) 
Buchanan Place 
Masterton 
 
 
Dear Paul 
 
Thank you for your application for road closure.  Approval has been given to the following road closure: 
 
Norfolk Road:  14

th
 July 2018 – 7.00am to 16

th
 July 2018 – 10.00am 

 

 Norfolk Road at the Waingawa Rail Crossing 
 
Permission is subject to the provisions of the Transport (Vehicular Traffic Road Closure) Regulations and 
the conditions listed below: 
 

1. Each end of the closed section is appropriately barriered off.   
2. The applicant is responsible for the cost of repairing any damage caused to roads. 
3. The proposal to close is required to be publicly advertised and objections invited.  Those 

objections, if any, will be considered by Council.  The applicant is required to meet the cost of 
advertisements (2). 

4. A Traffic Management Plan will be forwarded to Council in a timely manner prior to the event.    
 
I have attended to the necessary advertisements, which will be a charged to your account. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Suzanne Zabell 
Regulatory Administration 


